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Submission: Hello, I strongly oppose the Shoalhaven Councils Rate Variation Application. All the councils options proposed
are not a reasonable request. The Emergency Services Levy added onto the council's proposal along with the already increasing
land values, would leave many people struggling to financially get by, this would particularly be the case with many pensioners
in the area. | see this as a money grab by council, trying to optimise any revenues raised, as land values in their area continue to
rise.





